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CF REAL ESTATE
——SERVICES——

June 7, 2017

Mr. Roberto Hernandez

City Manager

City Hall

Savannah, GA

Dear Mr. Hernandez,

Thank you for meeting with me last week. It was a pleasure to meet you.

With regard to the proposed project at 601 Indian Street, Savannah GA, CF Real Estate
Services, the developer, pledges $25,000 as part of the project budget to the City of Savannah’s
new parking fund, subject to receipt of the final and complete building permits for the project.

Please feel free to contact me with any additional questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
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W. Byron Cocke
CEO

710 Peachtree St. NE, Suitz 100
Atlsnts, Georgiz 30308

T: 404-459-6100
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